
Kenwood School Newsletter   April 26, 2023 

Upcoming Events 

4/24-4/28  Coin Drive 

4/28/23 

4/28/23 

5/4/23 

5/18/23

5/20/23 

Parent Survey Due 

Mother/Son Kickball game, Kenwood School, 5:30 p.m. 

Board of Trustees Meeting, Kenwood School Library, 4:30 p.m. 

Open House, 6-7 pm 
Early Dismissal:  K at 1:15 and grades 1-6 at 1:30 p.m. 

Lights, Camera, Auction, (LCA) 5:00 - 10:00 p.m., Fairview - Oakmont Country Club

Main Office:  (707) 833-2500 

Attendance Line: (707) 341-0102 

Cougar Club:  (707) 833-4383 

Rainbow Garden Preschool:  (707) 833-6551 

Principally Speaking  

Good afternoon Kenwood families, 

This time of year always makes me say, “I can’t believe school is almost over!”. As we look at the calen-
dar, we see that there are only 5 weeks before we bid our students a fun and safe summer. However, these 
next 5 weeks of school are packed with exciting events and things to remember. 

First and foremost, we want to remind everyone that May 1st begins our annual State Assessments. 
Grades 3-6 will be working hard and putting forward their best work as they complete the CAASPP tests. 
It is very important that students do not miss school during these tests. We ask that students get plenty of 
sleep and come to school fed and alert. Although individual results will not affect your student’s grades, the 
data we receive from these assessments, drive our curriculum/instruction, and help us to better understand 
how we can best support our student’s academic learning. If your student is ill and unable to come to school 
between May 1st and May 12th, there will be opportunities for make up testing.  

Look for information coming soon regarding our Open House on May 18th. We look forward to seeing you 
as you visit your student’s classroom and see the fantastic and wonderful work that has occurred during this 
school year. 

The Kenwood Education Foundation has been working hard on our Lights Camera Auction event. This 
year’s theme is Denim and Diamonds. Tickets have already sold out, but we plan to raise enough revenue 
to maintain our incredibly important school programs that bring so much engagement and enrichments to 
our students of Kenwood School.  

And lastly, you may notice we have two Emergency Make Up Days on our school calendar from June 5th-
6th. Because we did not have to close school for any natural disasters this year, these Emergency Days have 
not become active. The last day of school will be Friday, June 2nd.  





 

 

 

  

 

 

        

 
 

  

July 4th  - Depot Park @ 10:30 am -  Plus Footrace, Pancake 
Breakfast, Silent Auction  & Picnic in the Park
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https://kenwoodparade.org/parade/
 

 

                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                                                    

We hope 

to see you 

there….  
 

Contact  
Silvio@ 570-5496 

with  questions  
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